Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼





YOUR OPINION COUNTS

Dear Members,

We are very appreciative of the time you have taken to participate and to disseminate the <u>survey on biomarker testing</u> among your members. Thanks to your support, we received almost 800 answers!

If you did not have the time to take part in the survey yet, there is still time! The survey is open until 30th June 2020.

The survey was translated into 13 languages, please select your language here or you can choose the language you wish to take the survey in by using the drop down menu provided at the beginning of the survey.

For more information about the survey, please click here.

Thank you for participating in this important survey!

contact Paulina Gono, ECPC Partnerships & Communications Officer paulina.gono@ecpc.org

ECPC Team

Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are an ECPC Member.

Our mailing address is:

European Cancer Patient Coalition
Rue Montoyer 40
Brussels 1000
Belgium
Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.